
Affordable Connectivity Program – Estherville Communications 
 
The Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP) was created by the FCC to provide a discount on 
monthly broadband (Internet) services for qualifying households. Eligible households can 
receive a discount of up to $30/month for broadband service. For more information and to see 
if your household qualifies for the ACP, visit www.fcc.gov/acp.  
 
AM I ELIGIBLE? 
You are eligible for the ACP if your household income is at or below 200% of the Federal 
Poverty Guidelines, or if a member of your household meets at least one of the criteria below:  

- Received Federal Pell Grant during current award year 
- Meets eligibility criteria for participating provider’s existing low-income Internet 

program 
- Participates in one of these assistance programs: SNAP, Medicaid, Federal Public 

Housing Assistance, WIC, Veterans Pension or Survivor Benefits, Lifeline. 


